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Notice to Abutters of a Public Meeting

In accordance with the provisions of Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 82, the Uxbridge
Board of Selectmen will hold a public meeting on Monday, October 22, 2012 at 6:00PM in the
Board of Selectmen’s Meeting Room, 21 South Main Street, Uxbridge, Massachusetts to
consider to “vote to layout” Sand Wedge Drive in conjunction with its formal street acceptance
at the Fall Town Meeting November 20, 2012,

A copy of the layout plan is on file at the Office of Town Manager and Town Clerk’s Office and
may be reviewed during normal business hours.

The purpose of this notice is to inform you of such meeting and allow an opportunity for
comment regarding this matter. Any person interested to be heard should appear before the
Board at the aforementioned time and place.

Uxbridge Board of Selectmen

ce: DPW Director
Planning Board
Town Clerk




